Save the DATE! Please mark your calendars NOW and set aside March 9-10, 2018 for an
important all-church retreat, to build community and discuss our collective future as a church.
This two-day retreat is the culmination of the Standing Committee’s Year for Reflection and
Visioning effort, which aims to collect congregational input to help us set goals for both the SC
and staff for the next five years. Friday, March 9 begins with a pot luck dinner (guaranteed to be
both communal and fun) and Saturday, March 10 (9 am — 3 pm) where we will join together in a
working session. We hope to see every member there! Children will be participating too.



